ON APRIL 15T | 2024
THE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
ENACTED NEW ORDINANCES REGULATING
TRADITIONAL “LONG-TERM” RENTAL AND
“SHORT-TERM” RENTALS, SOMETIMES
REFERRED TO AS AN “AIRBNB”

THERE ARE NOW VARIOUS REQUIREMENTS
FOR PROPERTY OWNERS OF RENTALS
WITHIN THE TOWNSHIP.
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CODES DEPT

PLEASE VISIT THE LINK ABOVE FOR MORE -

INFORMATIONAND CONTACT THE CODES =

DEPARTMENT FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT £

REGISTERING A RENTAL PROPERTY IN THE
TOWNSHIP

THE TOWNSHIP CODES DEPT CAN BE
REACHED BY EMAIL AT :
BCO@LONDONDERRYPA.ORG




